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Yasmine F Mon, May 13, 2019 at 10:21 AM To: "Wynne, Chelsey" <Chelsey.Wynne@ottawa.ca>

Hi Chelsey,

BECA would have appreciated being given a heads up about this. This has been an ongoing issue for a while now, and we had been
told by Parks staff they they would not remove the nets. A better compromise could have been reached, like putting signs up limiting

hours of use, other than the bylaw hours of 11 PM.

Yasmine
[Quoted text hidden]



